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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

RE: Important Notice Regarding Hot Weather and Safety at School 

 

With the arrival of warmer weather, we understand that students may be looking for ways to 

stay cool and have fun during the school day. However, we would like to remind all families 

of an important safety rule: 

 

Under no circumstances should students bring water pistols, water balloons, or 

similar items to school. 

 

This policy is in place not only to maintain a calm and respectful learning environment but 

also to protect the health and safety of our school community. Some of our staff and students 

have severe latex allergies, and exposure to certain materials, such as those commonly 

found in water balloons, can lead to serious medical complications. 

 

As the temperatures are forecast to drop next week, we will be returning to full school uniform. 

This means students are expected to wear their blazer as part of their daily uniform 

requirement. We will continue to monitor the weather and communicate any updates or 

changes to the uniform expectations as needed. 

 

We kindly ask that you speak with your child about these matters to ensure they understand 

the importance of following school expectations and cooperating fully. We appreciate your 

support in helping us maintain a safe, respectful, and inclusive environment for everyone. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 
Ms. R. Sandham 
Principal 

 


